

Tackling poverty in and around Haverhill

July 2017 Update

Dear <<First Name>>,

Welcome to our latest newsletter, our first email newsletter update this year. We plan to send out monthly updates like this to keep you updated on our latest news and client stories.



Lesley's Farewell

After working for Reach for 5 years we said our goodbyes to Lesley Ashford-Smith who recently left her role as Community Outreach Adviser - There will be more news on who will take over this role next month.

Lesley and her family will be moving back home to Scotland in July/August to start a new chapter in their lives.

We are so grateful for everything Lesley has done for Reach and will miss her greatly! We wish her the very best for the future.

Before Lesley left, we asked her a few questions about her time at Reach.
Click on the button below to 'Read More' of Lesley's story.

Read More



Haverhill Summer Bash - 16th July 2017

It's a community event, held on Haverhill's Recreation Ground, The event brings together our diverse community for a day of fun, celebrating the different Talents and Services that are based in Haverhill. Money raised is shared out to Local Good Causes.

Click here for more information

Why not come by and visit our stall? We'll be collecting food items for the foodbank so if you wish to donate, please do! - Our shortages list can be found here



Hen Wilm

Janet's Story

"I recently turned 75 and a few years ago I got myself into a situation of hardly having any money or food because I had got into debt with loans and credit cards.

I just didn't know what to do; there were many tears and sleepless nights. My son said that I should contact **Reach**. They came out to see me at my home. I had loads of paperwork from companies that I owed money to. **Reach** helped me with food and took all my debts and worked out a plan to help me start paying it all back... **Read more**

Kind regards

Henry Wilson Projects Director